
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All children read daily during our class reading time. A separate reading 

book has been given to all children to practise and enjoy at home. Please 

support the children with this initiative and return the books regularly. As the 

children progress and the reading books become longer, they may only be 

able to read a few pages each time. Any amount of reading, regardless of 

how short a time will be of benefit. 

Please be mindful that the school cannot keep providing new books if they 

are not returned to school.  

Online activities will be set on Hwb as we work through the term. Spelling 

lists are available each week in J2blast. You will be notified when an activity 

has been allocated for completion. Support sheets are available on our class 

web page. Please keep passwords safely. 

Spelling tests will take place weekly and times table’s tests regularly 

throughout the term. Please encourage your child to practise these at home 

as it will greatly support their learning in class. 

If you have any concerns or queries please contact me so that I can help. 

 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Stephens 

 

Mrs Stephens’ Class - Year 3 / 4 - Weekly Reminders 

READING BOOKS TO BE BROUGHT TO SCHOOL WEEKLY 

Mon: Homework completed/ weekly spellings given out 

 Spelling lists will be available each on J2blast in HWB 

Tue: PE kits – All pupils must bring a kit to school, including trainers. 

Fri: Spelling & Times tables tests / Homework sent home (This may be 

online – Hwb) 


